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andjelo_ed@hotmail.com 

 

Dear Yennies, 

 

I am writing to apply for the board position as Convenor for Communication. I have been part of the Yen 

family for the past few years now, and I have participated in numerous seminars both as a participant 

and a junior trainer, and the experience that I have had through all of them has been extraordinary. 

Therefore, I would like to try and go a step forward and try to do even more for the organization and for 

the people who are part of it, by running as candidate for a board position. 

 

I have not had such an experience previously, so I would also look at this opportunity as a chance for me 

to also work on myself, and develop other skills that I have yet to learn. However, I have had some 

experience with working with bigger groups of people both in and out of Yen, so I think that I might get 

accustomed to the working process a bit faster. I have also been part of two working groups up until this 

point, and I very much enjoyed doing some of the various tasks that we were handed, and the 

opportunity, that we as members had, to communicate with one another because of the group.  

 

I have not been part of the communication working group, but I am familiar with its work, and I see this 

opportunity as a big challenge for me, to meet new people, work on many projects, and most 

importantly, to add something to this group, and make an impact on the overall work on YEN, because I 

consider Yen more as a family and not only as an organization! 

 

Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to seeing you in the General Assembly! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andjelo Pavlovski 

mailto:andjelo_ed@hotmail.com

